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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Rick Brunsdon - Proposed Median Opening - McKercher Drive at 
Duncan Crescent South - CK 6320-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:49 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Rick Brunsdon ‐ Proposed Median Opening ‐ McKercher Drive at Duncan Crescent 
South ‐ CK 6320‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, June 10, 2024 ‐ 09:48 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: W R I (Rick) 

Last Name: Brunsdon 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Bruns don 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Trent Cres 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: June 24,2024 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Proposed Median Opening - McKercher Dr. at Duncan 
Cres.South 

Comments: 
I believe that this median opening is a traffic safety issue and should not be approved. As a resident of Trent Cres. 
since this area was developed approx. 48 years ago. McKercker Drive has become a busier collector street in the 
area and any Left turns have become increasingly more difficult. I have often experienced cars making left turns into 
oncoming traffic that are near accidents, and this will only increase if this opening is approved. Which will result in 
an increase in accidents. In addition the opening will only benefit approx. three dozen residents on Duncan Cres. 
There are existing median openings within very short distances both north and south of this proposed opening ( 
Mount Allison Cres and DeGeer Street).  
I would recommend that approval for the median opening be denied. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




